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It has been great to see so many students enjoying our Positive Playground Program, lead by our Year 6 students. Lots of 
fun activities are taking place at lunchtime, including games and dancing at our music station. We have many wonderful 
extra-curricular events on during the coming weeks as outlined below. 
 
Excursions  
Our Kindergarten Excursion to the Hunter Valley Zoo is on this Friday, 4th June. I hope they have a 
wonderful day, enjoying seeing all the different animals there, linked to their ‘Living Things’  science 
unit.   

 
Our Year 1 and Year 2 excursion to the Reptile Park is coming up next week on Thursday, 10th (1/2W, 1C, 1D 
and 2H) and Friday, 11th June (1K, 2A and 2L). I look forward to hearing back from our Stage One students 
about their exciting day at the Reptile Park. 
 

Academic Reports  
Our student academic reports will be sent home on Monday, 21st June. If you require a second copy, and you haven’t    

already indicated this to the office in the past, please do so soon. Three-way conferences will be held early in Term 3, with 

you, your child and their classroom teacher, to discuss your child’s goals for Semester 2.  

Mari Pizza Lunch 
12 students enjoyed a yummy pizza lunch with Mr Graham last Friday. All students who have received a badge recently, or 

receive a badge in the next four weeks, will enjoy a pizza lunch with Mr Graham in early Term 3. 

Year 3-6 Assembly – Athletics Carnival Awards Presented - change of date to Friday 11th June at 12.40pm 
Due to 30 Stage 3 students travelling to Muswellbrook for the Science and Engineering Challenge next Thursday, 10th June, 
it has been decided to hold the Year 3-6 Assembly next week, on Friday, 11th June. This will allow all students to receive 
their class awards, or Athletics Carnival certificates and trophies. The assembly will start a little earlier at 12.40pm. 
 

Relieving Principal’s Report 
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Canteen Meal Deal  
There is a State of Origin themed canteen meal deal on next Wednesday, 9th June. Order forms needed to be sent back 
yesterday on Wednesday 2nd June, and can no longer be  ordered. There will also be yummy treats available at the         
canteen at recess and lunch,  although, there will be a limit of 2 of the same item per student. The standard canteen 
menu will not be available on this day.               
 
Uniform 
Now that it is winter, students need to wear or bring a school jumper/jacket along with them. It is important for students 

to wear our school uniform, instead of other types of clothing, as it encourages good habits for later in life. If students 

are wearing alternative clothing to their uniform, students will be asked to wear a clean school jumper, from our second 

hand uniform clothing resources instead. 

Kitchen Kart Program 
Kindergarten students have been enjoying participating in our Kitchen Kart program. One kindergarten class each week 

has been involved in creating delicious food with Miss Harden and Mrs Morrow. KM enjoyed their lesson yesterday  

afternoon. 

KITCHEN KART WITH KM 



 

3 



 

4 

 

 
 4B have been improving their internet research 

skills and finding out about early navigators as 
part of our ‘First Contacts’ history unit. 
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Monday to Thursday  
8:40am - 9:00am 

Located in front of the Canteen 
All Welcome! 

Our uniform shop is  run by  P&C  
volunteers. It will  be open on   

Monday and Thursday mornings from 
8:45 to 9:30 am.  

Orders can also be placed on  
Flexischools, to be delivered to your 

child's class on these days. 

           
 
 
 
 
 
 

Class Student 

KA Toby K 

KM Alfie T 

KS Heidi B 

KW Ivy T 

1C Lucas M 

1D Isabell S 

1K Cadence I 

1/2W Bentley H 

2A Lila T 

2H Audrey C 

2L Damon D 

PSSA GIRL’S CRICKET 
Our PSSA girl’s cricket team played the “round of 64” match against  

Bolwarra.  They played very well with some of the girls filling in for the 
first time.  Bolwarra eventually won by 1 wicket.  Well done girls! 
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7/6 8/6 

Playgroup - Hall 

9.15-11am 

9/6 

Kitchen Kart  

10/6 

Reptile Park Excursion 

 1/2W,1C1,D and 2H 
Science & Engineering  
Challenge selected yr6’s 

11/6 

Reptile Park Excursion      

1K,2A and 2L 

Primary Assembly 

12.40 

14/6 

Public Holiday 

15/6 

Playgroup - Hall 

9.15-11am 

16/6 

Kitchen Kart  

 

17/6 

Choir to Elizabeth Gates 

Home 

18/6 

 

21/6 22/6 

Playgroup - Hall 

9.15-11am 

23/6 24/6 

Debating Gala Day 

Selected students 

25/6 

PBL Bingo 

PBL rewards Day 

Last day of term 

28/6 

School Holidays 

28/6 

School Holidays 

30/6 

School Holidays 

1/7  

School Holidays 

2/7 

School Holidays 

Dates to Remember Calendar 

 

NAIDOC Art Competition 
Hi all, as in past years, Singleton Council is planning to hold a NAIDOC art exhibition and 
competition for our students. If you would like to participate this year, it would be best to 
start planning your artworks now. 
 
The Singleton NAIDOC flag raising is the second week of the school holidays, Wednesday 
July 7th, 2021.  We will have to have the artworks to the Singleton  Library by end 
of week 10.  
 
Don't forget to put your name, your school’s name, and the year you are in at school, on 
the back of your canvas. The kids can paint anything, obviously with an Indigenous theme, 
but it doesn’t have to relate to the theme for this year, which is "Heal Country". 
If you have any questions, please go and see Miss Tolmie 
 
Students are welcome to come to Miss Tolmie’s class after eating time on Tuesday and 
Wednesday’s to work on their designs. 


